
To maximize daily student learning, Logan Middle
requires that ALL cell phones and personal
devices are Off and Securely Stored Away!

**To ensure that student learning is maximized, cell phones will be securely stored
away for the entire school day in cell phone lock boxes (see image below).

Homeroom teachers will collect the phones each morning. At the end of the day,
students can retrieve their cell phone from their homeroom teacher. The lock

boxes add an extra sense of security for those concerned about damage, theft, or
loss.

Parents/Guardians/Family Members are welcome to contact our front office
throughout the school day when needs arise.

We are eager to receive your call and assist you and your child.
Our Logan Middle School Office number is 608-789-7740.


